

Lakeland's Little Learners Toddler Room Ms. Karen and Ms. Kathy January 2024 Newsletter



Classroom News

December was a wonderful month! We celebrated the Christmas season by making crafts for our families, participating in the LLL Christmas Concert and having a Christmas Party!

This month we will be focusing on the winter season and the different arctic animals that live in cold climates. Activities that we will be doing include reading the book *Little Penguin* by M.A. Steele, making a circle penguin craft and learning the fingerplay "Little Snowman."

This Month's Theme

Winter and Arctic Animals

Family Connection Activity

Now that your toddler is walking, he or she can truly experience what it's like to play in the Wisconsin snow. Let your child have fun by playing with any outdoor toys you may have (sand/bath toys and toy vehicles) or just let them be amused by their own footprint tracks. To help build your child's language skills, talk to them about how snow feels and its color.

Important Dates to Remember

January 1 - Center Closed



Contact Information: